
Friday, May 24, 2019 

Greater Victoria School District celebrates the re-opening of Burnside 
School   

VICTORIA, BC –  Students, staff and community partners will gather to celebrate the official grand 
opening of S.J. Burnside, formerly known as Burnside Elementary, on Monday, May 27, 2019. The school 
will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony along with a salmon feast to honour the land that S.J. Burnside 
resides on, as well as recognize all of the District’s partners who have collaborated to successfully see 
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